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PRESS RELEASE no. 33 
Vančík Motorsport made a donation to the local kindergarten 
 
Rally team Vančík Motorsport made a donation to the local kindergarten, which focuses on 
children with special needs. Kindergarten representatives Zdeňka Štiková and Petra Siuda 
accepted the cheque for 10 000 CZK on the starting ramp right before the start of the 48th 
Barum Czech Rally Zlín. 
 
Vančík Motorsport is also preparing engines for other cars category R5 from various 
manufacturers. This year they are working with the crew Miroslav Jakeš - Petr Machů 
(Škoda Fabie R5) and cooperated with the duo Martin Březík and Mark Omelka (Škoda 
Fabie R5). During the Miroslav Jakeš`s ceremonial start, Jaroslav Vančík together with his 
team handed over the cheque. 
 
This is the only kindergarten in Zlín, which provides care for children with special needs. 
The building itself has different requirements to fulfill their needs. The kindergarten in 
Mostní Street provides comprehensive care for children with special educational needs 
through subjects of special pedagogical care and individual re-educational and 
compensatory activities. 
 
An important part of their work is compensation and re-education for visually impaired 
children in preschool age and their preparation for elementary school and integration into 
everyday life. 
 
 
 
 
Zlín, 24th August 2018  Petr ŘÍHA 
 Press Centre 
 Barum Czech Rally Zlín 


